

**COMMITTEE NAME: DEIPC**

**MEETING DATE & TIME: MARCH 3, 2023 2:00 PM**

**MEETING LOCATION: PARKS HALL 108C**

**ATTENDANCE:**

<b>MEMBERS</b>	<b>“P” denotes Present, “A” denotes Absent, “R” denotes Regrets</b>
----------------	---------------------------------------------------------------------

P	Emmanuel Beasley	P	Nadirah Mayweather
P	Linda Bradley	P	Desaree Murden
P	Kell Carpenter	P	Liz Speelman
R	Mikkel Christensen	P	Sandra Trujillo
R	Javier Francisco	R	James “Trae” Welborn
P	Jennifer Graham	P	Jen Yearwood
P	Leng Ling		

<b>GUESTS</b>
---------------


<b>AGENDA TOPIC</b> <small>(Committees should feel free to customize this template to make it as functional for them as possible. Other categories of topics might include Reports, Information Items, Unfinished Business, etc.)</small>	<b>DISCUSSIONS &amp; CONCLUSIONS</b>	<b>ACTION OR RECOMMENDATIONS</b>	<b>FOLLOW-UP</b> <small>{including dates/responsible person, status (pending, ongoing, completed)}</small>
<b>I. Call to order</b>  Welcome	Linda called the meeting to order.		
<b>II. Approval of Agenda</b>		Approved agenda	

<b>III. Approval of Minutes</b>		Approved minutes from 2/3/23	
<b>IV. Old Business/Review of Actions/Recommendations</b>			
<b>1. Bias Incident</b>	Jennifer Graham updated the committee that there is still a group meeting about this.		
<b>2.</b>			
<b>V. New Business</b> Actions/Recommendations			
<b>1. Student SGA Resolution – S.A.F.E. Program</b>	<p>Members talked about the Stanch Ally For Equality (S.A.F.E.) program that has been submitted as a resolution for SGA today (3/3/23) and shared with DEIPC by Emmanuel Beasley. Discussion revolved around the overlap of current programs and offices as well as logistics and resources (time, funding, personnel) that will be needed to put this program into action.</p> <p>Emmanuel Beasley joined the meeting after SGA meeting and shared that the resolution passed through SGA. Emmanuel also shared about many of the topics and events that came up in the Diversity Stakeholder meetings update.</p>	The group tabled the discussion until we hear back to see how the resolution was received at SGA.	
<b>2. Diversity Stakeholder meetings</b>	<p>Updates were provided about topics that came up at the recent Diversity Stakeholder meeting. GCSU has been selected to be a part of the student success equity initiative. Updates about admissions numbers. Spots are filling up before under represented students give their deposits. OIE – Dinner with 12 students, Ablism training, HR updates, online modules, African American Alumni council scholarships – SGA did fundraising for this. Jen Birch has been working on a podcast (3 episodes so far). Communications has been trying to increase their communication about what they are sharing. Honors College has an awards ceremony coming up before research day. Updates from Cultural Center: Bobcats Unite event – need volunteers to share their diversity story. Women’s Center: She Speaks (next week Wednesday), Star Ally trainings (two coming up), Women’s Leadership Conference, Lavendar graduation. COHS: Poverty simulation, Started collaboration with Early College, Art Healthy Festival.</p>		

<b>VI. Next Meeting</b>	Friday April 14, 2023, 2pm Parks 108C (OIE Conference Room)		
<b>VII. Adjournment</b>		Adjourned at 3:13pm	

**Distribution(as determined in committee operating procedure – one possibility given):**

First; To Committee Membership for Review

Second: Posted to the Minutes Website

**Approved by:** \_\_\_\_\_  
Committee Chairperson (Including this Approval by chair at committee discretion)

**Guidance**

**COMMITTEE NAME: DEIPC**

**COMMITTEE OFFICERS: LINDA BRADLEY, TREY WELBORN, LIZ SPEELMAN**

**ACADEMIC YEAR: 2022-2023**

**AGGREGATE MEMBER ATTENDANCE AT COMMITTEE MEETINGS FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR:**

**“P” denotes Present, “A” denotes Absent, “R” denotes Regrets**

Meeting Dates	9/2/22	10/7/22	11/4/22	1/6/23	2/10/23	3/3/23	4/14/23		
Emmanuel Beasley	NA	NA	NA	NA	P	P			
Linda Bradley	P	P	P	P	P	P			
Kell Carpenter	NA	NA	NA	NA	P	P			
Mikkel Christensen	R	P	P	P	P	R			
Javier Francisco	A	P	P	R	P	R			
Jennifer Graham	P	P	P	P	P	P			
Leng Ling	P	R	P	R	P	P			
Nadirah Mayweather	P	P	R	P	P	P			
Desaree Murden	A	A	A	R	P	P			
Liz Speelman	P	P	P	P	R	P			
Sandra Trujillo	P	R	P	P	R	P			
James Trae Welborn	P	R	P	P	P	R			
Jen Yearwood	R	R	P	P	R	P			

CHAIRPERSON SIGNATURE \_\_\_\_\_

DATE \_\_\_\_\_ -

(Including this Approval by chair at committee discretion)